## South Pymatuning Recessed Meeting

The Budget Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held November 07, 2018 at 5:00PM in the municipal building with Chairperson Bill Klumph, and Supervisor's Rose Lyons.

The supervisors worked on and discussed several line items for the budget.

Kurt Toth asked about the size of the turn-around on Huron. He asked about the new truck for the road-crew and had concerns about a property on Hunter St.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to accept the resignation of Michaelene Harris effective November 02, 2018. Motion passed.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to approve the minutes of the meetings held September 28, 2018, October 10th, 2018 and October 29, 2018. Motion passed.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to recess the meeting until November 20, 2018 at 5:30PM for budget and any other business that may come before the board. Motion passed unanimously. The meeting ended at 6:14PM

Submitted by

Rose Lyons

Secretary